
ST.	MARY’S	CATHOLIC	PRIMARY	SCHOOL,	ISLEWORTH	

	

Monday 6th June 2016 

	

Dear Parents/guardians, 
	
We are pleased to inform you that Year 5 will be hosting sports day for 
Nursery and Reception children on Friday 10th June 2016 in the school 
playground starting at 9:15am. The event should finish at 11:00am. If 
you have a child in the Nursery you can take them home after the 
activities if you wish. 
 
The children will be taking part in a number of activities, such as running 
races, obstacle courses, egg and spoon races and many more fun 
games that we have created as a part of our Enterprise Project. 
	
In order for the children to be ready for this event, they will need to wear 
their PE shorts to school on this day and wear a t-shirt of their school 
group colour. The children will remain in their PE kit all day and do not 
need to bring their school uniform.  
 
There will be some refreshments on offer for the children. We would 
welcome any donations to the office towards these. 
	
We would be delighted if you can join us to watch your children 
participate in this exciting day.  
	
Yours sincerely, 
 
Year 5 

	


